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Important dates 

 
Parent meetings w/c 24.3.25 

Friday 4th April: Last day of spring 

term 

Summer term. 
Farm visit at preschool 20th May. 

Further details to follow. 

Tues 22nd April – Fri 23rd May 

Half term 26th May – Fri 30th May 

Bank Holiday Mon 5th May 

Mon 2nd June- Thurs 17th July 

  

To tie in with British Science Week we have enjoyed a week of fun science experiments. Science, even at 

a young age, can provide a framework for children to explore and understand the world around them. It 

gives children the chance to ask ‘why’ and ‘how’ questions, which are fundamental to scientific thinking 

and the simple experiments help children learn to make predictions, observe outcomes and draw basic 

conclusions.  

On Wednesday we enjoyed our Little All sports class which focused on gym and movement. The 

children did a great job of following the course of equipment which helped them to work on balancing, 

jumping and crawling skills. Lisa is back in two weeks with an Easter themed fun class! 

 

Our topic next week is: Colours 

 

 

 

Thank you to Lucy and Rachel who came in this week 

to help the children with science experiments. We 

really appreciate you giving your time for the children 

and loved having you visit us.  

 

 

 

Police Car Visit. Thursday 27th March 11am 
We are very excited that PCSO Claire Harris from Surrey Police will be visiting 

the children at Flying Start. These visits help to strengthen the connections 

between the police and our community, build positive relationships from an 

early age and allows the children to get a hands-on experience with something 

that so many of them are interested in! If your child does not attend on this 

day but you’d like to pop down with them to join in, please come along for 

11am on Tuesday 27th March. (parent/carer must stay with child) 

 

 

Wear your favourite colour to preschool one day next week. 
Let’s make Flying Start super colourful next week by filling it with 

colourful clothes. Children can wear their favourite colour on just 

one of their sessions or all week long! The choice is theirs!  

 

 


